电子邮件帐单 / 通知书服务迁移通知

亲爱的客户,

感谢您使用汇丰电子邮件帐单 / 通知书服务。

汇丰一直致力为您提供更安全的服务。我们已完成电子邮件帐单/通知书新系统 迁移,并启用新邮箱 @notification.hsbc.com.cn 发送电子账单/电子通知书。我们 将于 2017 年 6 月 24 日起停止使用旧系统 e.stmt.adv@hsbc.com.cn 发送电子账单/电子通知书。请注意于此发件人传送至您电邮信箱的电子结单/电子通知书将于 2017 年 6 月 24 日后不能再被开启。如需保留有关电子账单/电子通知书作日后参考之用,请于 2017 年 6 月 24 日之前将有关文件以 PDF 格式储存至您的电脑中。

如对以上内容有任何疑问,请联系贵司的客户经理。

汇丰银行(中国)有限公司

E-Delivery Service Migration Notification

Dear Customer,

Thank you for using HSBC's E-Delivery of Statements and Advices Service.

HSBC has been working to provide you with a more secured email service. A new email system with enhanced security launched and we began using @notification.hsbc.com.cn to send e-statement/advice. Effective from 24Jun2017, we will stop using e.stmt.adv@hsbc.com.cn and mail from this address will no longer be readable. Please convert relevant e-statement/advice to PDF file in your computer before 24Jun2017.

If you have any enquiries, please contact your relationship manager.

Your Faithfully

HSBC Bank (China) Company Limited

